

February 21, 2013
Supervisor Denny Richardson called the joint meeting to order at 7:45 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Thursday, February 21, 2013.  

Board members present were Denny Richardson and Bryce Black.  Town officials Tina Bee and Maureen Manore were present.   
Plan Commission members present were Donna Gates and Dwight Jelle.  (Bryce Black, Tina Bee and Maureen Manore also serve on the Plan Commission)
Denny Richardson turned the meeting over to Dwight Jelle.  Dwight ran a presentation of the Comprehensive Plan amendments starting with an overview of the process.  He then reviewed each chapter of the Comprehensive Plan pointing out the suggested amendments.  Several suggested changes were made by the Town Board and Plan Commission.  These changes were incorporated into the draft of the amended Comprehensive Plan.

Denny Richardson adjourned the meeting.  
Time 9:00 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk

